



Name: ()	Class:	Date:
Parent's Signature:	Results: /90	%

Section A. Multiple Choice Question. (40pts)

1. I live in a sty. I am a/an _____.
(a) sheep (c) elephant
(b) mouse (d) pig ()
2. I am a spider. I live in a _____.
(a) web (c) hole
(b) barn (d) lodge ()
3. A chicken lives in a _____.
(a) hive (c) nest
(b) coop (d) tank ()
4. A horse lives in a _____.
(a) stable (c) nest
(b) den (d) pond ()
5. A sheep _____.
(a) grunts (c) neighs
(b) bleats (d) moos ()
6. A/an _____ squeaks.
(a) snake (c) frog
(b) mouse (d) owl ()
7. I buzz. I am a/an _____.
(a) bee (c) duck
(b) cow (d) elephant ()



8. The feather is light but the rock is _____.

- | | | |
|------------|-----------|---------|
| (a) bright | (c) heavy | |
| (b) clean | (d) soft | () |

9. The opposite meaning of hardworking is _____.

- | | | |
|----------|------------|---------|
| (a) busy | (c) pretty | |
| (b) lazy | (d) loudly | () |

10. What is the antonym of clean ?

- | | | |
|-----------|------------|---------|
| (a) ugly | (c) lovely | |
| (b) dirty | (d) rainy | () |

11. Find the opposite meaning of underlined word in this sentence " My shoes are new."

- | | | |
|-----------|----------|---------|
| (a) young | (c) thin | |
| (b) big | (d) old | () |

12. A duck _____.

- | | | |
|------------|-------------|---------|
| (a) runs | (c) trots | |
| (b) climbs | (d) waddles | () |

13. I am a turkey. I _____ and gobble around the farm.

- | | | |
|------------|-----------|---------|
| (a) swing | (c) neigh | |
| (b) gallop | (d) strut | () |

14. Susan _____ happy as she won the first prize in the last speaking contest.

- | | | |
|---------|----------|---------|
| (a) is | (c) was | |
| (b) are | (d) were | () |

15. They scolded their children _____.

- | | | |
|-------------|------------|---------|
| (a) angrily | (c) slowly | |
| (b) lightly | (d) neatly | () |

16. Uncle Joe _____ finally found out the truth.

- | | | |
|----------|----------|---------|
| (a) was | (c) has | |
| (b) were | (d) have | () |



17. A swordtail belongs to _____.
(a) amphibians (c) fish
(b) insects (d) birds ()
18. Thomas did not attend the party _____ he was sick.
(a) and (c) but
(b) because (d) or ()
19. There _____ any butterflies on the flowers.
(a) wasn't (c) weren't
(b) was (d) were ()
20. Susan can cook well but she _____ sew well.
(a) can (c) can't
(b) could (d) mustn't ()

Section B: Vocabulary Cloze.

Read the passage carefully. Underline the correct word from the words given in the bracket. (10pts).

source	unlike	known
freezing	feathers	

Penguins belong to a group of birds (21) _____ as flightless birds.
(22) _____ other birds, penguins use their wings much like the way fish use their fins to move in water. Penguins are arctic animals; they are birds found in the coldest areas in the world. Although they lack the ability to fly, penguins can swim better than any other kind of birds. The (23) _____ on a penguin protect every part of



its body, except the beak and feet, from the (24) _____ cold. They spend a lot of time hunting in the water for fish, their only (25) _____ of food.

Section C. Rewrite the following sentences as one sentence using the correct connectors. (10pts)

26. Mr. Grimm is young. Mr Grimm is strong. (and)

27. Mr. Ted was unwell. He still went to work. (but)

28. Shall we go by train? Shall we go by bus? (or)

29. We waited for another. The bus was crowded. (so)

30. They did the work quickly. They had the little time left. (because)

Section D. Rearrange the word to form a sentence. (15pts)

31.

must	softly	talk	we
------	--------	------	----

32.

teaches	well	He	science
---------	------	----	---------

33.

had	dinner	fish	for	they
-----	--------	------	-----	------



34.

Jill	went up	Jack	the	hill	and
------	---------	------	-----	------	-----

35.

every	Sunday	goes	fishing	Pat
-------	--------	------	---------	-----

Section E. Reading Comprehension. (15pts)

Great White Sharks

One of the most feared animals in the world is the shark and the shark most people are afraid of is the great white shark. It gets its name from its white belly. The top of the great white is grey which helps it blend in with rocky bottom of the ocean. Although some fish are bigger, like the whale shark, the great white can grow up to 20 feet long. Unlike the calm, slow white shark that feeds on tiny fish and plants, the great white is speedy and aggressive. A great white's diet includes sea lions, seals, sea turtles and rays. They use the razor sharp teeth not chew, but to rip their prey into small pieces. They have hundreds of teeth that can grow up to three inches long. The great white does not have many predators in the ocean except for orcas and larger sharks. Humans, however, are its biggest threat. Sharks are often caught in fishing nets or humans kill them for their fins or teeth.

36. How does the great white shark get its name?



37. How long can the great white shark be?

38. Is the great white shark slow and calm?

30. How many teeth does the great white shark have?

40. What is the great white shark the biggest predator?

*****End of the paper*****